Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. (632) 929-66-26 to 29 - (632) 929-62-52
929-66-20 - 929-66-33 to 35

ADVISORY
ADMINISTRATION OF COVID 19 VACCINES

FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office
Forest Management Bureau
Biodiversity Management Bureau
Environmental Management Bureau
Mines and Geosciences Bureau
Lands Management Bureau
DENR-NCR

The LGU Health Unit of Project 6, Quezon City shall administer COVID-19 vaccines
to qualified employees on 05 September 2022, from 8:00A.M. to 3:00P.M., at the DENR Multi-
purpose Hall, DENR Compound, Visayas Avenue, Quezon City. Four hundred slots will be
made available. Should supplies be in excess of registrants, the LGU has offered to
accommodate immediate family members (parent/spouse/sibling/child) of employees and
third-party service providers (security and utility personnel) on a first-come-first served basis.

You may submit the list of qualified employees to this email: ethel degz@yahoo.com.
They may also contact the DENR Medical Clinic at VOIP 1178 or landline no. 89279920.

HIRO V.M UDA,EA, CESO III
Assistant Secretary for Human Resources, Strategic
Communication and Sectoral Initiatives

MEIO. £02022-601



